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End of term 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We come to the end of another year. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the support you have shown 
the school. We were particularly pleased that so many attended the Sports Day and 
the Summer Fair and had such a great time. It was lovely that so many of you were 
able to join with the children and celebrate their school and achievements. 
 
This year we have said Goodbye to our Year six children, and we wish them all the 
best for their futures. We hope they had an enjoyable time with us and will remember 
and apply all they have learnt here. 
 
We also say goodbye to Mrs Henley, who has been an excellent teacher at this 
school for many year. We wish her the very best for the future. 
 
Also, we would like to thank all of you who provided such lovely and favourable 
comments during our recent Ofsted inspection. They were very appreciated.  
 
On behalf of all the staff here at Moss Bury, we wish you a very happy, long and safe 
Summer and hope to see you in September.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr Dean 
Head teacher 
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